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Watts Remy

From: PATTY BRANDT <tpbrandt@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 12:00 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 927

I support SB927 which creates the possibility for a local and public process for creating historic 
districts. The existing federal law establishing historic districts is honorary except in Oregon. This bill 
would allow this change repealing owner consent. 

 

This bill would strengthen the local land use planning and historic designation process, allowing new 
historic districts to be formed by municipalities after a public process and allowing local decisions - 
returning local control to Oregon land use processes.  

 

 


